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Thursday 17th February, 2022 

Dear parents and carers,  

As we approach the half term break, I have looked back on every thing we have done this half term. It has certainly 

been busy! 

We have celebrated The Quiet Music of Gently Falling Snow and competed in cross country, netball, football and 

Bronze Ambassador events. I have met our Young Governors and the Eco Team and together we have decided on 

some actions that would make our school even better. 

The Young Governers have led their year groups to choose some inspirational quotes to be added to our corridors 

when they are repainted and the Eco Team are working on plans to reduce the use of plastic and paper.  

Through our assemblies we have celebrated Chineese New Year and Well being Week. We have looked at how we 

keep safe in school and at home when using the internet and talked about what our different lanyards mean. Key 

Stage 1 and 2 have participated in assemblies focused on resilience. 

This week, our year 3 and 4 children invited the rest of the school to visit their museum which focused on rocks and 

fossils and of course the FFFFF (First Famous Female Fossil Finder) Mary Anning. Today, Reception class are having 

their Teddy Bears’ picnic and I know many of you are joining them. 

It is not only the children who has been doing the learning. As staff, we have completed the first session in the 

training provided through the Autism Award and tomorrow we will be focusing on making our curriculum even 

stronger.  

I would like to thank you all for your support this half term. I hope you found parents’ evening supportive and the 

booking easier than last time. We were pleased to see that by the end of the first day of booking 67% of you had 

arranged an appointment. If you have feed back on the parents’ evening please do contact us. 

After half term, we will celebrate World Book day. This year we have decided not to dress up as we want the children 

to really focus on the stories that are important to them. We have an author visiting the school on the Friday (See last 

week’s newsletter) and a company is coming to look at designing library areas throughout the school. 

The week beginning 14th March is Science week. This years’ theme is “Growth”. Mrs Smith is busy planning an exciting 

week for us all and details will come to you after half term. 

On Saturday 12th March we are planning to have a “Taskforce” day. We still have not managed to recruit a caretaker 

despite extensive advertising and the school is looking sad and tired. Our thought is: If you provide the manpower we 

will provide the bacon sandwiches! Further details of times and tasks will be sent out after half term. 

 I wish you all a lovely half term break, 
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